
FALL/WINTER 1988/1989 

Goldman 
Copeland 
Batlan 
Oxman, P.C. 
(GCB&O) 
Consul.ting Engineers 
Mechanical and Electrical 

£NG/NEERING WITH THE MASTER ARCHITECTS FROM TH£ PAST 

Many of our friends are surprised at 
the number of challenging projects we 
work on, so we decided to update you. 
For this newsletter, we are focusing 
on some of our landmark projects cur­
rently in design. 

As you may know, last year we com­
pleted the comprehensive redesign of 
the mechanical/electrical engineering 
systems at Carnegie Hall. our first­
of-a-kind chiller interconnect at New

York University Medical Center also 
performed better than anticipated. Of 
course, we continue to work on many 
projects for our architectural and 
real estate clients. The latter in­
clude the Mendik Company, Weinstein 
Organization, Met Life, Israel Taub, 
and E.S. Gordon. currently, hospital 
and laboratory work is being designed 
at New York University Medical Center, 
Albert Einstein College of Medicine, 
Brookdale Hospital, Westchester County 
Medical Center, Methodist Hospital, 
Maimonides Medi cal Center, and Flush­
ing Hospital. 

The Brooklyn Museum - McKim Mesd and

White (1894-1897)

This $20 million project, which will 
be completed in 1990, posed two unusu­
al challenges stemming from the need 
to preserve the Museum's art col­
lection: 1) to create a state-of-the­
art HVAC design featuring a filtration · 
system that will filter air as pure as 
an operating room's, and 2) to design 

a sophisticated building management 
system to maintain the critical archi­
val artwork storage. ' This was accom­
plished through a direct digital 
control system. 

Grand Central Terminal 
Stem/Warren Wetmore (191J) 

Reed & 

Possibly the nation's most famous rail 
center, the 75-year-old Terminal is 
undergoing a comprehensive engineering 
and architectural renovation through­
out its 2,000,000-square-foot plant. 
At GCBclO, we're responsible for all 
HVAC, smoke control and plumbing. Our 
work, which could amount to over 
$50,000,000 in construction, will take 
approximately three years to design. 
It will encompass the renovation of 
the entire mechanical and electrical 
infrastructure. Electrical work is 
under design by another firm. Our 
work also includes the underground 
"Train Shed", which extends from 
Madison to Lexington Avenues and up to 
57th Street. 

Plans also call for providing cooling 
for retail areas and some modest cool­
ing of the huge Terminal building it­
self. We are also redesigning the 
entire steam system and completely 
upgrading the plumbing system. 

All existing conditions and drawings 
are being electronically digitized 
with our AutoCad system, which will be 
of great help to Metro North, allowing 

-1-




